
 

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year 3 Newsletter 
Week ending: Friday, 15 December 2023 

We finished our end of term assessments this week. We have been so pleased to see 
their assessment outcomes! They have come a long way since 
September! 
 
On Monday, Year 3 tuned in to watch Michael Foreman, the author 
of Snowman and the Robin, talk about his book which released this 
October. You can purchase a copy of the book from Waterstones 
and Amazon.  
 
The girls also watched the British animated short film called Snow-
man. It’s about a young boy who starts making a snowman on 
Christmas, it magically comes to life. The snowman then takes him 
on a journey to meet Santa Claus.  

Reading  
Certificates 

3.1: Effiba, Malika, Uri-
yah, Elisa, Sahra, Nav-
roz, Kimberly, Donella, 
Pritika, Hannah, Pre-

cious, Johanna, Tiana, 
Ayesha, Carmen, Au-
tumn, Monae, Kaviya, 
Laura, Sinthu, Amina, 

Aniyah, Rebecca 
3.3: Yathavie, Princy, 
Vishali, Sadia, Sherlin, 
Ruhee, Maryam, Aisha, 
Thuvaragi, Heeva, Nu-
waira, Kelliana, 
Nibrasse, Misri, Inthu 

Weekly Homework beginning Monday,  18/12/2023 Due: 

No more homework in the CGP books until the Spring Term. Please ensure your daughter completes the worksheet 

(double sided) for homework. Due: 20/12/2023  

Spelling — learn Week 15 Spelling Words. 21/12/2023 

Maths: 

Year 3 have been introduced to multiplying a 
two digit number with a one digit number using 
the long method. 

Ask your child to have a go at these questions 
at home! 

 

 

Important Dates/Reminders for the last 
week of term! 

Monday 18th December - British Muse-
um Trip. Your daughter must arrive to 
school by 8:30 AM latest.  

They are expected to wear full Winter-
bourne uniform.  

Tuesday 19th December - Steel Pans & 
Choir Concert at 3:40 PM 

Wednesday 20th December - Christmas 
Dinner/Own Clothes Day, £1 donation for 
Croydon NHS Charity 

Thursday 21st December - Last Day of 
Autumn Term, Girls break up at 2 PM 

Value of the month: 

Respect 

PSHE: The girls explored some ways of helping to make someone who is being bullied, feel bet-
ter. They first learnt to define what bullying meant in their own words and then discussed how they can 
help a person who is being bullied. The girls worked together in a group to come up with some solutions. 
We hope they can apply these ideas should they come across a child being bullied. We are a Telling 
school at WJGS! 

RE: In RE, the girls identified the true meaning of Christmas. Just like Christians believe Jesus is 
a gift to the world, the girls had to think of one thing they could gift to the world to make it a better place.   


